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Martha Pavon

From: Magdalena Gryglak
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 11:02 AM
To: Martha Pavon
Cc: Tammy Tomczak; Sandy Pavon
Subject: FW: Re: Amendment Request to add new services for Radiological Physics Service, Inc. - 

NRC license no. 21-26253-01
Attachments: Response Letter to NRC.pdf; 665 647130 Additional Information.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Please place in ADAMS. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
 

From: Ray Carlson <rayacarlson@att.net>  
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 11:31 AM 
To: Magdalena Gryglak <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Darrell Fisher <darrell.fisher@versantphysics.com>; Eric Ransay <eric.ramsay@versantphysics.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Amendment Request to add new services for Radiological Physics Service, Inc. - NRC 
license no. 21-26253-01 
 
Dear Magdalena: 
 
Please see the attached signed response letter. 
Please note that the response to Q3 has changed based on information received from the manufacturer. 
Ray Carlson 
 

 


